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Abstract: 
The purpose of this study is to assess the integration of and attitudes toward an osteopathic 
curriculum in the setting of a community-based Family Medicine residency. This includes the 
process of developing didactics, workshops, and a clinic dedicated to Osteopathic 
Manipulative Medicine (OMT). The aim of this study is to gauge the consensus of the 
residents and faculty regarding their attitude towards OMT and to demonstrate the importance 
of application of OMT in a clinical setting. Two surveys distributed via REDCap evaluated 
the Osteopathic curriculum implemented at Delnor rated by a Likert scale. Final results and 
conclusions TBD. 
 


